Interim Headteacher – Ms Sharon Turner
Interim Leadership Support - Mrs Frances Bartlett
Cropredy CE Primary School
Station Road
Cropredy
Banbury
OX17 1PU

Chair of governors – Mr Chris Kaye Email office.3000@cropredy.oxon.sch.uk Tel 01295 750210

19th July 2019

Kind regards.

Dear Pupils, Parents and Carers,

Year 5 will be swimming at Southam Leisure Centre in the autumn term. The lessons will start on Thursday 12th September and will continue each week until Thursday 12th December (no lessons 31st October). Please ensure the following swimming kit is in school for these days:

- Swimming costume (not baggy shorts please)
- Towel
- Swimming hat
- Goggles are optional at Southam, but they may be removed for some assessment tasks.

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £13 to help cover costs. This is still heavily subsidised by school, and is incredibly good value for lessons.

Payment and swimming ability information can be made via parentpay. If you need to give more information then please return the slip below or email the school office. Voluntary payment should be made by Friday 6^{th} September.

Mrs Middleton-Mai
SWIMMING LESSONS – year 5
Name of pupil
I have made voluntary payment of £13 by Parentpay yes/no
Please note this information can be given via parentpay Level of child's swimming ability Water confident Yes/No
Further information – return this slip or email the school office Any other information regarding swimming such as grommets, goggles (for medical reasons) etc
Signed